From:

do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

Sent:

Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:50 AM

To:

BOCC-CommentForm

**Subject:** 

Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Tuesday, September 29, 2020 - 8:50am Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: Jane Last Name: West

Address: 24 Cathedral Place, Suite 504

City: St. Augustine

State: FL

Zip Code: 32084

Email Address: jwest@1000fof.org

Agenda Item # or Topic: Christ Fellowship/Pulte Homes CPA #20-1048 & #20-1049 Date of Meeting: Tue, 09/29/2020 Your Comment or Message: Due to the incompatibility of the project with the prevailing land use on adjoining properties and concerns about potential adverse impacts on water quality in the South Fork of the St. Lucie River, the Guardians are opposed to the requested Amendment.

From: do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 8:11 AM

To: BOCC-CommentForm

**Subject:** Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Sunday, September 27, 2020 - 8:11am Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: KIMBERLY Last Name: MANZER

Address: 5095 SE MANATEE TERRACE

City: STUART State: FL

Zip Code: 34997

Email Address: kimmy.manzer@gmail.com

Agenda Item # or Topic: COVID
Date of Meeting: Tue, 09/29/2020

Your Comment or Message: Please consider removal of all restrictions including masks. With our

Governor's latest guidance there should be no

reason to continue any restrictions. I am not convinced you ever had the

reason or authority to ever enforce these restrictions. There is no

scientific proof that face masks are effective. Thank you for your service

From: do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 7:26 AM

To: BOCC-CommentForm

**Subject:** Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Sunday, September 27, 2020 - 7:25am Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: Christina Last Name: Skomro

Address: 8598 SE Sharon Street

City: Hobe Sound

State: FL

Zip Code: 33455

Email Address: skomro45@gmail.com Agenda Item # or Topic: Mandatory masks

Date of Meeting: Tue, 09/29/2020

Your Comment or Message: I would again request yourcosideration to leave it up to us to determine if wewear a mask of not......I think making it MANDATORY w possibility of being a misdeameanor is just wrong....the people you have policing this edict will have the ability of sending me to court and for amask....come on i can say that 99% of the time when i enter or leave an establishment i use my mask when i cannot have social distancing....i think county commissioners should not have the ability to make anything mandatory this is where it has to stop we have common sense!

From: do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 8:20 AM

To: BOCC-CommentForm

**Subject:** Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Friday, September 18, 2020 - 8:20am Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: Nora Last Name: Ewing

Address: City: State: Zip Code: Email Address:

Agenda Item # or Topic: Masks Mandate

Date of Meeting: Tue, 10/13/2020 Your Comment or Message:

Nora Ewing

Jensen Beach High School, Jensen Beach Florida September 10, 2020

Dear Martin County Board of Commissioners,

First and foremost, I would like to thank Sarah Heard, Ed Ciampi, and Doug Smith for passing another mask mandate in our county. I wholeheartedly agree that masks should be required until coronavirus stops spreading or there is a vaccine available. Thank you for looking out for the safety of the citizens of Martin County. In the same vein, I disagree with Stacy Hetherington and Harold Jenkins' vote against mandating masks in Martin County. The CDC "recommends that people wear masks in public settings and when around people who don't live in your household, especially when other social distancing measures are difficult to maintain." Personally, I'm going to listen to the CDC because I know that the doctors in that organization study diseases and know what's best in order to contain this illness. Coronavirus is highly contagious, even life threatening for some, and there shouldn't be questioning whether or not people have to wear masks, especially if professionals recommend it.

I do understand that masks aren't ideal for daily wear. They're uncomfortable, especially when it's hot out. Many also argue that they should have their own say in whether or not they can wear a mask since it's their body the mask is going on. However, it's ignorant to not consider others during this pandemic. Everyone is in this together, and no one should be selfish in times like these. For that reason, there shouldn't be a question of whether or not masks should be mandated.

Therefore, to the County Commissioners who opposed the mask mandate, think about the safety & health of our people, and do not give in to the selfish wants of stubborn citizens. It doesn't matter if people don't like the way wearing a mask feels because it most likely feels worse if that person were to get sick. And by not wearing a mask, you risk the health of the people around you; and you don't know if they have underlying conditions that coronavirus could be deadly to them. So I ask the people who voted against the mask mandate to think about the wellbeing and safety of your citizens, and to consider reinforcing the mask mandate when this current one expires.

From: do not reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 7:41 AM

To: BOCC-CommentForm

**Subject:** Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Friday, September 18, 2020 - 7:41am Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: Dennis Last Name: McGeady

Address: 1950 NE Indian River Drive, Apt 203

City: Jensen Beach State: Florida

Zip Code: 34957 Email Address: dennism

Email Address: dennismc80@gmail.com Agenda Item # or Topic: Mask Mandate Date of Meeting: Tue, 09/29/2020

Your Comment or Message: Please do not discontinue the mask mandate. I am President of The Barn Theatre, and the theatre has been basically shut down without income since March. We are following all the recommendations of Federal, State, and County Government in an effort to reopen the theatre this month. Many of our patrons will not come to the theatre without personal safety protocols administered by the theatre. Removing the mask mandate would have a serious negative impact on the theatre, and may lead to us having to cancel shows and shut down once again. Please do not allow the rantings of a misguided group convince you that masks are not required. The Director of the CDC states that the best thing people can do to remain safe from the virus is to wear a mask, and we require that our patrons wear a mask in order to enter the theatre. Our staff, volunteers, and cast are all required to wear masks, even during performances, and I require that we continue to do so until a proven vaccine is available. Thank you for your consideration.